WHITEPARISH PARISH COUNCIL

TO ALL DOG OWNERS

We have received quite a lot of complaints from villagers about dog faeces on pavements and footpaths.

Did you know that dog faeces, as opposed to that of cats/horses etc., can contain viruses which are a danger to public health, especially to children?   These viruses can be transmitted to human beings by minimal contact and can cause very nasty bouts of illness.   This is the reason that it is an offence to allow your dog to foul, without clearing up the faeces, any pavement, road or grass/earth footpath within one kilometre of a dwelling.   (The Clean Neighbourhoods & Environment Act 2005).   We have arranged for  free “poo bags” to be available in the shop so please use them!   (It is not financially viable to buy and site red “poo” bins around the village – they would need to be emptied regularly by a specialist service).   It only takes one person not clearing up after their dog to produce a lot of faeces on their regular dog walks.

There have also been instances of dogs out of control, entering other people’s gardens, causing damage, and frightening/harming other people’s pets.   This is not the dog’s fault.   It is up to the owner, if he/she can’t control the dog by commands, to put it on a lead.   It is also an offence for a dog to worry (chase or attack) livestock (cattle, sheep, goats, pigs, horses and poultry) on agricultural land (Dogs (Protection of Livestock) Act 1953.   Please don’t give dog owners a bad name and keep your dog on the lead where necessary!

We know that most dog owners who walk their pets in the village are law-abiding but let’s all try to have fun with our dogs without upsetting other people.
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